

# THE GOVERNOR'S SCHOOL SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY



#### **Welcome to the Prospective Student Pipeline!**

The Prospective Student Pipeline is a virtual community for families who want to learn more about The Governor's School for Science and Technology (GSST). By subscribing to this newsletter, you'll get information about what's happening at GSST plus notifications of upcoming events for prospective students.

#### Congratulations to the Class of 2021



We're extremely proud of the 85 members of this year's senior class as they head to a host of great colleges, both near and far.

Many of our newly minted graduates decided to take advantage of Virginia's outstanding public universities. The most popular choices were University of Virginia (22)

students), Virginia Tech (11), College of William and Mary, and VCU (8 each). Out-of-state schools included MIT and Duke (2 students each), Johns Hopkins, Notre Dame, Vanderbilt, UCLA, University of Southern California, and University of Michigan. In addition, many students earned merit scholarships and invitations to prestigious honors programs. We wish them all the best!

#### **Welcome Rising Juniors**

The Governor's School is expecting about 100 juniors to join the Class of 2023. Rising juniors hail from 20 different high schools in the divisions of Hampton and Newport News, plus York County,

Poquoson, Williamsburg/James City, Gloucester, and Isle of Wight Counties.

Governor's School students frequently say that one of the best aspects of GSST is getting to make new friends of other high-achieving students in the region. Based on that feedback, we've expanded our extracurricular activities, as well as opportunities for students to collaborate during school hours. We can't wait to meet and get to know our newest students in September.





## **Stay Tuned for Breaking News**

This newsletter will be our main vehicle to announce upcoming events for prospective students and inform them about GSST news. We expect to publish at least one issue each month, so stay tuned! Feel free to tell a friend as well. Any parent who's interested in The Governor's School is welcome to sign up on our website.

### The Governor's School For Science & Technology (757) 766-1100





Visit our website